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         DEA Ref: 14/12/16/3/3/1/1687 

05 April 2017 

Ms. Toinette van der Merwe 

Integrated Environmental Authorisations:  

Coordination, Strategic Planning and Support 

Private Bag X447 

Pretoria  

0001 

Dear Toinette, 

RE: SUBMISSION OF THE FINAL BASIC ASSESSMENT REPORT AND AMENDED 

ENVIRONMENTAL AUTHORISATION APPLICATION FOR THE PROPOSED CAR PARK 

EXTENSION PROJECT AT KOEBERG NUCLEAR POWER STATION, DUYNEFONTEIN, 

WESTERN CAPE 

Extension of timeframe  

In terms of Regulation 19(1)(b) of the 2014 EIA Regulations, a request was made to your 

Department (on behalf of the Project Applicant, namely ESKOM) that the Final Basic 

Assessment Report be submitted within 140 days from the Department’s initial receipt of the 

application (namely on the 02 November 2016) and excluding the period 15 December 2016 

to 05 January 2017 in the reckoning of days. 

The Department subsequently confirmed written acceptance of this request in the letter dated 

15/03/2017 attached here to as Annexure A.  

Amended Environmental Authorisation (EA) Application Form 

Please find attached here to 2 X Hard Copies and 1 X CD copy of the signed Amended EA 

Application Form (with original signatures). In terms of the 2014 EIA Regulations, Activity 15 

in Listing Notice 3 (GNR 985) has been omitted to what was previously submitted in the initial 

application to your Department (in November 2016).  

Final Basic Assessment Report 

Please find attached here to 2 X Hard Copies and 1 X CD copy of the Final Basic 

Assessment Report (FBAR). The FBAR has been updated with information and stakeholder 

correspondence received during the Public Participation Process which commenced from 27
th

 

of October to 28
th

 of November 2016. This FBAR also has been updated with the inclusion of a 
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Traffic Impact Assessment (dated April 2017) as requested by the local Commenting Authority, 

namely the City of Cape Town.  

I trust the above mentioned and accompanying submitted documentation is in order. 

Please contact me should there be any queries or additional information required.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Ryan Emslie Jonas Pr.Sci.Nat  

Environmental Assessment Practitioner  


